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On Monday, as an introduction to our ‘Inclusion Sports’ term, we 

all took part in wheelchair basketball. It was great fun and we learnt a 

lot about the rules and skills needed. 

 

This week we have begun learning about the Roman Invasion of 

Britain and about Boudicca’s rebellion. Next week we will be writing 

newspaper reports about the rebellion.  

In Maths we have been learning about the equivalence between 

fractions, decimals and percentages and using our understanding of 

times tables to simplify fractions. Next week we will be learning about 

mixed numbers and improper fractions. 

As part of our topic, we will be beginning our final project 

becoming Roman architects and designing our own Roman town 

representing features that the Romans have left in Britain. 

 


